
Silver Bay Seafoods

NOW HIRING

Informational Event:
10 a.m. Thursday, Sept. 12, 2024

Anchorage MidtownJob Center, 
3301 Eagle St., Suite 102

For more information, contact the Seafood Employment Office at  
(907) 269-4746 or dol.seafood@alaska.gov

Multiple skilled positions in Alaska!

About the company
Silver Bay Seafoods is a seafood processing 
company based in Alaska with five processing 
facilities. They are currently looking for people to 
work as processors for the herring and salmon 
seasons starting from late April to early July and 
running until mid- to late-September.

Alaska’s Employment Services program is 
100% funded by U.S. Department of Labor 

through an award of $7,365,091. 
We are an equal opportunity employer/program. 
Auxiliary aids and services are available upon 

request to individuals with disabilities.




